
Saint Cornelius Early Learning Center 

Building a foundation in Faith and Education 

Saint Cornelius Early Learning Center welcomed our students and staff back for a new school year on Tuesday, 

September 1st!  Everyone was eager to get back to school and our staff and students have kicked off the year 

with so much happiness and excitement!  

 

“​Teaching at St. Cornelius has made me so happy over the years.  I love 

to create engaging, entertaining activities that promote learning in our 

classroom!  I love to see their faces light up when they are happy or 

when they do something for the very first time! I hope I make a 

difference in their lives because they definitely make a difference in 

mine!” - ​Mrs. Debbie Anderson (pictured left), Saint 

Cornelius PreK4 teacher 

 

 “What I love most about teaching Pre K 3 is watching the social, 

spiritual, emotional and academic growth that occurs throughout the 

school year!”- ​Mrs. Kim Grenoble (pictured right), Saint 

Cornelius PreK3 teacher 

  

“I love teaching Pre-kindergarten students because they are filled 

with joy, curiosity and the love to learn new things. I am thrilled to be 

at St. Cornelius because we are a wonderful and faithful school 

family.” - ​Mrs. Pat Morrell (pictured left), Saint Cornelius 

PreK4 teacher 

 

“Saint Cornelius is a very heartwarming parish that always makes you 

feel welcome.  The families are dedicated to the advancement of their 

children in a loving environment.  Teaching  here is more than just a 

job. I enjoy seeing the excitement in each child’s eyes as they discover 

new things and grow in God’s love.” - ​Mrs. Maureen Hegarty 

(pictured right), Saint Cornelius Kindergarten teacher 

 

“Saint Cornelius has become a second home to me over the last few 

years.   The loving, engaging, and nurturing environment at Saint 

Cornelius is unique in that it impacts all who enter our building.  Our 

school is blessed to have dedicated teachers, supportive parents, and 

enthusiastic students!  It is a joy to watch our students each day as 

they learn new things, build life-long friendships, and grow in their 

Catholic faith.  I’m excited for the future of Saint Cornelius Early 

Learning Center and I’m so thankful for the support we have 

received!” - ​Ms. Abbie Kohlbrenner (pictured left), Director 

of Saint Cornelius Early Learning Center 

 


